
 

 
 
NANPA Website Maintenance Scheduled for August 15, 2025 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This notice is to inform users of an upcoming maintenance event on the NANPA website 
(www.nanpa.com), which will occur on Friday, August 15, 2025, from 9:00 PM ET to 10:00 PM ET. 
NANPA received approval for one hour of scheduled downtime from the FCC to perform 
this maintenance.  
 
The NANPA website will be available during this maintenance window. 
 
 
 
 


